
Town of Lebanon-Recreation Commission  
Regular Meeting 

7:00 P.M. Monday, February 26, 2018 
    Town Hall Downstairs 

 
1.The meeting was called to order at 7:01 PM.   Attending:  Nick 

Poppiti, Acting Chair, Sandra Tremblay, Haley McCall, Robert Gentes, 
Aline Soulor, Laura Davidson, Alexis Hussey and Alan Dunnack.     Absent: 
Susan Smith.   

 
2.  Motion  by Robert Gentes, 2nd Laura Davidson to accept the minutes 
for January 22, 2018.  Motion passed unanimously.  
 
3.  Treasurer’s Report – Motion by Laura Davidson and 2nd Nick 
Poppiti to accept the Treasurer’s report.  Motion passed unanimously. 
 
4.  Public Forum – None 
 
5.  Correspondence –None 
 
6.  Recreation Coordinator’s Report  
1. Sandra Tremblay reported that Reagen Constructions has sent a quote 
for the dugout on field mo.1 at Aspinall Field.  She asked for three quotes 
and one returned a price of $2,300.00 for labor and $3,000.00 for 
materials.    
2.  Sandra Tremblay invited Brandon Handfield to attend next Recreation 
meeting to propose improvements to field no. 2 at Aspinall complex.   
3.  Sandra Tremblay presented copies of the Lebanon Recreation mowing 
RFP to go out to bid for 18 months starting July 1.  Bids to be open May 
1. 2018 
4.  Sandra Tremblay informed the commission that we are to present to 
the Board of Finance at 11:30 Saturday March 3, 2018 
 
7.  Ongoing Activities 
  

a.  Volleyball – we are running volleyball kids at elementary school 
and a program at Middle school.   
b.  Basketball – Alan Dunnack announced Three of our basketball 
teams did very well.  Two teams won the championship, 3 & 4 boys, 



coached by Alan Dunnack and in the 7 & 8 grade group 2 two of our 
own teams played against each other.  Domonic Lombardo’s team 
came in first and Scott Davidson was runner up.  It was a very good 
season for our teams.  There were no problems   
c.    Art classes will also start next week at the Middle School and 
Elementary School. 

8.   New Business 
 

1. Commission discussed and voted on John Okonuk Award.   Name to 
be kept a secret until opening day of Baseball Season.  

2. Spring fertilization is coming up.  Sandy will correspond with Chris 
Kneale as to type and amount needed for all fields  

3. Aspinall field baseball field no. 1. Discussion was had on quote and a 
motion was make by Nick Poppiti and seconded by Alan Dunnack to 
spend up to $5,500.00 for construction of the Dugout. 

4.   Vote:    Unanamous.   
 

Meeting Adjourned at 8:05 P.M. 
 
 

 
Respectfully Submitted 
 
Sandra Tremblay,  
Recreation Coordinator  
 
 

 

 


